
Date: 261h May, 2021 

To, 
Mr. Harshad Naik, Assistant Manager 
Listing Compliance 
BSE Limited 
P. J. Towe rs, Dalal Street, 
Fort, Mumbai - 400 001 

Dear Sir, 

Sub.: Clarification 1 Confirmation on news item appearing in 
"Media/Publication" 

Ref.: Your e-mail dated 25th May, 2021 

With reference to the captioned matter and your above referred e-mail, we would like 
to confirm that the Company has received license to manufacture Liposomal 
Amphotericin B Injection 50 mgNial (Lyophilized) from Drugs Controller General of 
India and Food & Drug Control Authority, Gujarat. 

The Company is trying to work on it supply chain and manufacturing operations to 
bring the product to the Indian patients at the earliest. 

For any pharmaceutical company, it is in regular course of business to get approvals 
from regulators for manufacturing pharmaceutical products. The referred license 
does not have material impact on the Company and hence it was not informed. 

At this moment we have no other comments to offer. 

We request you to kindly take the same on record. 

Tha~king you, 

Yours faithfully, 
For Alembic Pharmaceuticals Limited 

~ 
Charandeep Singh Saluja 
Company Secretary 
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